
        March 2019
From the President:

The February ASPE/ASHRAE joint meeting
consisted of a Mini-Product Show and a
presentation by Devin A. Abellon, PE with
Uponor on the topic of Engineering Ethics.  I
would like to thank Kathy Kirschnick and Dieter
Hausmann with the Cleveland ASPE Chapter for
coordinating this joint meeting with Cleveland
ASHRAE Chapter, Coral Pais and Bret
Schlosser.

I would also like to thank all of the February table top presenters. Thank you
for your continued support of the local ASPE and ASHRAE chapters!

Please welcome our newest member to the Cleveland Chapter; Mikhail
Alekseyev.

The March Technical Session will be a presentation on CPVC for Commercial
Plumbing followed by a facility tour at Lubrizol Training and R&D Extrusion
Facility, hosted by Rob Janowiak, Market Manager North America
Commercial Plumbing.

The March 13, 2019 Dinner Meeting will be held at Lubrizol located at 9911
Brecksville Road, Cleveland, Ohio 44141.

5:00  5:30 Chapter Board Meeting
5:30  5:45 Sign-In / Meet and Greet
5:45  6:15 Dinner
6:15  6:45 Presentation
6:45  7:30 Tour

Please RSVP by March 8, 2019 with Kevin Noble at knoble@sbmce.com.
Registration is required.  This is a secured facility; therefore, No Walk-Ins are
permitted.  The front desk will have a list of registered attendees.  Dinner is
complimentary.  Thank you Lubrizol!

Let us know if there are any specific topics or field trips you would like to see
our chapter sponsor.  We are always looking for new ideas.  Remember,
without membership and participation, there is no local chapter.

Regards,
John A. Varga, P.E.
President, ASPE Cleveland Chapter
























































